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Subject: Commencement of School Year Mass 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Archdiocese Commission of Catholic Schools (ACCS) invites you to attend the Commencement of 

School Year Mass 2018 to be held at 2pm on Saturday, 20 January 2018 at the Cathedral of the Good 

Shepherd. The Mass, celebrated by the Archbishop, will also include the commissioning of newly 

appointed principals of Catholic schools including kindergartens. However, do note that as this mass 

takes place on Saturday 20 Jan, 2pm, it does not count towards our Sunday obligation. 

 

 

Thank you and God bless 

 
 
 
End of Message. 
 


